
New Safe Walking & Cycling Routes consultation is now closed as of 06/11/20 

The Council wishes to thank everyone who made a submission to this public engagement process. All 
submissions will be reviewed and will inform the next stages of the project. Further updates on the 
proposed New Safe Walking and Cycling Routes will be posted here on our website. 

 


